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Peab builds apartments in Espoo 
 
Peab has been commissioned to build 137 apartments on Uuno Kailas Road 4 in 
Espoo for the Kojamo Group. The contract is worth EUR 15 million.  
 
The project consists of a high-rise with five to eight floors and four staircases with 137 high 
class apartments with one to four rooms. Peab has previously built homes for Kojamo in 
the same tract. 
 
“In recent years we have built a number of high class high rises in the capital city region 
together with Kojamo. We are very pleased that our excellent cooperation will continue in 
this project and that we can contribute to fulfilling the need for more housing in Espoo,” 
says Region Manager Marko Rinkinen, Peab Finland. 
 
The project is a turnkey contract. Construction will begin in May 2020 and occupation is 
planned for January 2022.  
 
The project will be order registered in the second quarter of 2020. 
 
 
  
For further information, please contact: 
Marko Rinkinen, Region Manager Peab, South Finland, +358 40 767 6160  
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, cell: +46 725-33 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is a leading Nordic construction and civil engineering company with about 16,000 employees 
and SEK 55 billion in net sales. The Group has strategically placed offices in Sweden, Norway, 
Finland and Denmark. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern 
Sweden. The Peab share is listed on NASDAQ Stockholm. 
 
 


